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5th July 2022 
 
Summer Fair / Sports Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This coming Saturday July 9th, we are holding our Summer Fair. The fair begins at 11am and 
will end at 2pm. Entry to school will be via the EYFS/KS1 entrance.  
 
We have a range of stalls, a BBQ, tombolas, bouncy castle, bubble football, ice cream van, 
tuck shop, fire engine, police car, plus much more! All money raised is going towards the 
redevelopment of our Early Years.  
 
This coming Friday, the children can attend school in non-uniform and we would kindly ask 
for donations for the tombola or a bottle for our bottle game. If you have any bunting you 
could donate, that would also be fantastic to help decorate the school for the fair.  
 
We also have our Sports Day on Monday July 11th. EYFS will have their sports activities 
between 9:30am and 10:30am. Afternoon Nursery can join morning Nursery and Reception 
for this. Years 1 to 6 activities will take place between 1:00pm and 3:00pm. Parents and 
carers are welcome to attend and can enter school via the EYFS/KS1 entrance. All children 
should wear their PE kit on Monday. Please ensure that your child has a water bottle with 
them and that sun cream in applied before school.  
 
Hopefully the weather is good to us and you can all attend the events.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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